
From: Carrie Maynard-Lester 
To: Leigh A. Uribe; Amie Rutherford 
Subject: RE: Adolescent Treatment Funding 
Date: Monday, April 8, 2024 5:20:43 PM 

CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 

Hi Leigh Anne, 
This is my written notice that SAC will not be needing the CSAC funding allocated for adolescent 
treatment. We appreciate the county’s willingness to step in and support the startup of this new and 
needed program. However, given the staffing challenges and 6 month delay in starting the program 
the county funding will not be utilized this year. 
Please let know if you need something more formal. 
Carrie Lester, LMHC CAP 
Executive Director 
Substance Awareness Center of IRC 
1507 20th Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32960 
P: 772-770-4811 
clester@sacirc.org 
***The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential 
information, including client information protected by federal and state privacy laws. All 
information in this e-mail is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity to whom it is addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the 
sender by email, delete and destroy this message and its attachments. Please note that any 
views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily 
represent those of the company. Finally, the recipient should check this email and any 
attachments for the presence of viruses. The Substance Abuse Council of Indian River County 
Inc. accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email. 
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